
Over the next few months the City of Modesto 

will be working on the Shackelford Crossing      

Project.  The project will consist of building two 

sewer lines beneath the Tuolumne River.  Due to 

this construc#on Hole Two at Dryden Park will be 

played as a 265 yard Par 4.  Please note that we 

do have a temporary course ra#ng to reflect this 

change so you may post scores as usual.  We   

apologize for any inconvenience.  Thank You for 

your coopera#on and understanding during this       

project. 


